
Hi Everyone, 
  
Just a few notes regarding costumes.  There are some items that will need to be supplied by cast members.  Please bring these in 
for approval at the next rehearsal (Saturday, February 8).  If possible, plan to leave them in dressing room space assigned to you 
so that you do not risk forgetting to bring them on show days. 

  
SHOES: Everyone should have basic black shoes that are not modern in design or coloration (no insignia).  They can be work 
shoes, all black sneakers, boots, dress shoes (not shiny), or the like. 
  
PANTS: The Shark, Minion, Puff group should all have basic blue jeans.  They should be in good shape (no rips or tears whether 
from wear or by design) and, preferably, not skinny jeans.  They also should be the traditional blue jean color (not light jeans or 
dark jeans, not stone-washed, etc.).  We will be creating an overall look (ala Minions) for that scene and need the jeans to match 
the color fabric we will be using for that. 

  
PRINCESS DRESS: Those girls who are in the Puff number will be costumed as fairy princesses.  If you are in that number and 
already have a princess outfit that fits you, please bring it on Saturday if you are willing to use it in the show.  It will save time 
and effort trying to identify out that fit. 
  
UNDERGARMENTS: For all remaining rehearsals and shows, please make sure you are wearing undergarments that will keep 
you appropriately covered while you change into and out of costumes.  These items should also not be visible under your 
costume (e.g., you shouldn't have a long sleeve shirt under a sleeveless costume top, etc.). 

  
SEWING ASSISTANCE: We have a lot of sewing that needs to be done and not a lot of time to do it.  If you or someone you 
know has the ability to sew it would be very much appreciated if you could come in this weekend and help.  We have machines 
and many of the projects do NOT involve knowing how to use patterns or cut, etc.  If you do have those talents as well, we do 
have a few projects that could use those skill sets as well.  One of our seamstresses has to leave town due to a family death and 
that creates concern due to the amount of projects left to be done at this time. 
  
On a separate note, we will again be having the show professionally recorded and will have a DVD/Photo set available for 

purchase.  There will be two show disks as usual - one with a full stage view to catch all the action and the other with a multiple 
camera edited view incorporating closeups of action.  As we have to pay for the recording and editing, there is a charge for 
purchase of $20 for the set (which, typically, also includes 2-3 disks of still photos as well as the 2 show DVDs).  Sign up sheets 
will be available starting next weekend, and early payment is appreciated.  NOTE: If you would like DVDs from prior years (or 
haven't received one that you ordered), let us know. 
  
KEEP CHECKING THE WEB SITE, TOO! 
  
With Appreciation from the Heart, 

  
Aladdin: The Magician Remembers 
Production Staff 

 


